
Greetings.... 
Only a suggestion: Close non-essential government offices. Extend deadlines for item requiring in-
person contact until the state of emergency is lifted. 
 

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 

 


